
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Parents Can You Help? 

We are always looking to enhance our experiences for the children in school and during 
the last year we have been developing our curriculum to include information about 
possible future careers. Are there any parents who would be willing to come into school 
and talk to the children about their jobs? Please contact Mr Sanderson to arrange. 

This Week in School 

We had a visit from Galliford Try who talked to the children about their current 
development project at Preston Park, how to keep safe while the work is going on and the 
variety of jobs that there are within construction. Over the coming months there will be 
a range of opportunities for the children to be involved with this project in a variety of 
activities. 

A presentation was given by The Police School Liaison Team to children in KS2 this included 
internet safety and antisocial behaviour. The children engaged in question and answer 
sessions as well as learning how to stay safe. 

Year 3 have been out on a trip this week to Darlington Library for an animation workshop. 
They were able to develop their skills in story boarding, character design and the use of 
digital tools to bring their creations to life. 

Parking 

When using your car to drop off and collect children at school please be mindful of where 
you are parking. We have had a number of complaints about inconsiderate drivers who 
have left their car in the middle of the road, parked badly or maneuvered their car 
endangering pedestrians around them. We have asked for parking enforcement officers to 
visit school to help with this.  

Lost Property 

We have accumulated a large amount of lost property already this year. Please can you 
check the ‘lost property’ area (just inside the KS1 door, up the ramp) for any of your 
children’s items.  

Breakfast Club and After School Club 

Please be aware that parents need to book their children into both Breakfast and 
Afterschool Club using the Gateway App. These childcare options have become 
increasingly popular and as a result you need to book your child’s place well in advance 
to avoid disappointment. The office staff will not be able to book your child’s place as 
payment needs to be made at the time of booking. Please be aware that Breakfast Club 
doors will not be open until 7:30am. 

Have a lovely weekend                          Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 2 Spring Term  

WEEK ENDING 19TH JANUARY 

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

PTA Movie Night 

Friday 19th January 

3.30pm – 5.30pm 

 

Wednesday 24th 

January 

Microbits Workshop 

in Year 3 

 

Tuesday 6th February 

Safer Internet Day 

 

SEND Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 7th 

February 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 27th and 

Wednesday 28th 

February 
 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

